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Are you required to report in
the e-Transport system?

Use the application made by
the Ministry of Finance!

The operators required to report in the
national e-Transport system must ensure
the positioning data of the transport
vehicle, which are the subject of the
declaration, throughout the duration of
the goods transport route.

The driver is required to turn on the
positioning device before starting the
transport on the national territory and to
turn it off only after delivering the goods
to the declared place of delivery on the
national territory or after leaving the
national territory.

Furthermore, at the request of the
authorities, the driver of the transport
vehicle must provide the documents
accompanying the transport, together
with the UIT code.

Application

HA

Contact

031.403.91.60
www.mfinante.gov.ro

For helping drivers to comply with
the obligations established by OUG
41/2022 regarding the transfer of the
current positioning data of the
transport vehicle in the RO e-
Transport System, the Ministry of
Finance uploaded on the Google Play
(for Android} and App Store (for 10S)
the mobile application e-Transport.

For the fleet owners equipped with
their own GPS devices, technical
information on receiving GPS data
through fleet management
applications is published on the
wehsite of the Ministry of Finance
(www.mfinante.gov.ro/web/etransp
ort/primire-date-gps).






